
  
 

Yea and District Children’s Centre works underway 
 
Works have begun on the much-anticipated redevelopment of the Yea and District Children’s 
Centre. 
 
Murrindindi Shire Council Cheviot Ward Councillor Rebecca Bowles said this Project is an 
important investment in the future of the Yea community. 
 
“Population trends indicate significant growth in Yea over the coming years and Council is 
committed to ensuring the best possible services and infrastructure are in place to support 
the community’s development,” Cr Bowles said. 
 
“Alongside funding from the Victorian Government Children’s Facilities Capital Program and 
Uniting, Murrindindi Shire Council has supported the design and redevelopment works of the 
Centre and its site. 
 
“The works are scheduled for completion before the end of the year,” Cr Bowles added. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 

 
The sods have been turned: Pheasant Creek contractor Darjelyn Constructions Pty Ltd 
has begun work at the Yea and District Children’s Centre. 


